OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL REMEDIATION
100 Gold Street — 2nd Floor
New York, New York 10038

Daniel Walsh, Ph.D.
Director

Tel: (212) 788-884.

Fax: (212) 788-2

“New

2)
AMENDED NOTICE TO PROCEED
DOB Job Nos. A-1 320516884, A-2 320122951, A-2 320694593 & A-2 320717523
November 13, 2013

Ira Gluckman, R.A. \
Brooklyn Borough Commissioner

NYC Department of Buildings
210 Joralemon Street, 8th Floor
Brooklyn, NY 11201

Re: 484 - 502A Myrtle Avenue - Hazardous Materials and Noise “E” Designation
E-183: Block 1905, Lot 19, Brooklyn CD 2
Fort Greene / Clinton Hill Rezoning - CEQR # 07 DCP 066K
OER Project # 11EH-N012K/ NYC VCP Site # 13CVCP109K

Dear Commissioner Gluckman:

The New York City Office of Environmental Remediation (OER) has reviewed Hydro, Tech’s Janyary 2013 Remedial Action Plan (RAP) and site-specific

documents were prepared on behalf of 490 Myrtle Residential Owner, LLC
structure with basement to accommodate new ground floor retail space wit

0 support the renovation of an existing grade-level retail
tory residential air-rights structure. Basement uses will include

Hazardous Materials and Noise E-Designation as recorded on the subj
Rezoning action (CEQR # 07 DCP 066K).

g the NYC Department of City Planning Fort Greene/Clinton Hill

Hazardous Materials - Please refer to the attached Notice to Proci n February 14, 2013.

Noise - In order to meet the requirements for the residentia oPthe development, the applicant has committed to install windows Windows Tech
partments. The proposed windows will have a double glazed laminated glass, 7/8”
&d lite. The proposed windows have heen rated with an OITC of 28 dBA as certified by
means of ventilation will be provided by installing an individual natural gas fired packaged

thick, with a 9/32” laminated lite, 5-16" air space,
the Lab Test Report by Architectural Testing, |
terminal air conditioning (PTAC) unit manuf;

Conclusion - OER has concluded
and P.E./R.A. certified Nois
remediation/construction activities!
until OER has reviewed and approve

N Report be submitted by the applicant to OER for review and approval at the conclusion of
permits (i.e., Temporary or Certificate of Occupancy) should be issued by the NYC Department of Buildings
RCR and issued a “Notice of Satisfaction” for the proposed project.

If you have any questigns or C(ﬁments, please feel free to contact Maurizio Bertini at 212.788.3922.

/fﬂ,ﬁ\/x//\
Zach Schreiber, Ph.D.
Assistant Director

Sincerely,

cc: D. Walsh, S. Chawla, M. Bertini, PMA-OER
Alex Fenigstein, Owner - afenigstein@madisonrealtycapital.com
Paul Matli, HTE, pmatli@hydrotechenvironmental.com




